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Dear Program Directors: 

Comprehensive Planning 

Program Delivery Report (PDR) Reminder 

2015 Bilingual Education Program Delivery Report (PDR) is available on IWAS. All districts that 
received state TBE/TPI funding in the 2014-15 school year must complete and submit this report.  

Please remember that the due date is June 30, 2015.  

For technical assistance on how to use IWAS, please contact the Help Desk at (217) 558-3600. 
For assistance in responding to the questions in the PDR, please contact Dr. Seon Eun at the 
Division of English Language Learning at (312) 814-3850. 

Professional Development 

Exciting PD Opportunity 

In addition to holding the National SIOP Conference in Chicago, July 9-10, 2015 (see 
http://siop.pearson.com/ for more information), Pearson just announced an author-led SIOP I and 
SIOP II regional institute on August 10-12, 2015 in the Chicago area.  The institute will include 
various strands, such as: administrators, coaching, early childhood, newcomers, and long-term 
ELs. Please see the attached flyer and visit their website for more details.  
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